
 

Riverdale Municipality invites tenders for removal and disposal of five (5) trees and ten (10) 

10” stumps through the Dutch Elm Disease Maintenance Program in the Town of Rivers. 

Only trees on the specified list will be reimbursed for removal, a copy of this list can be 

obtained from the municipal office.  

Trees must be removed flush with the ground to the soil line.  

• Equipment used to cut trees must be disinfected with methyl hydrate before 

servicing other healthy elms.  

• Contractor is responsible to ensure wood from removed elms is chipped or 

destroyed right away, and in accordance with the legislation.  

• Contractor is responsible for removing all debris and ensuring the site is clean after 

removal.  

• Contractor will be responsible for all remediation if damage occurs to the property.  

Contractor must comply with the Forest Health Protection Act, Dutch Elm Disease 

Maintenance Program, and all other regulations and legislation. The municipality is not 

responsible for any damage that might occur during the removal of trees.  

Removal of all trees and debris must be complete and ready for final inspection prior to 

March 20th, 2024. Contractor is responsible to communicate with the Operations Manager 

prior to commencement of work.  

Please have your tender enclosed in a sealed envelope labelled “Dutch Elm Tree Removal 

Tender 2024” and delivered to the municipal office prior to March 4th, 2024 by 12:00  Noon. 

Riverdale Municipality 
Attention: Darrel Link 

670 2nd Ave 
PO Box 520 
Rivers, MB 
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If you have any further questions please contact Darrel Link, Operations Manager, 204-328-5300 


